
 

 

 
 

 
  BROUGH WITH ST GILES PARISH COUNCIL 

 MEETING 28 July 2022 
  

Back Room Colburn Village Hall 
PRESENT: 
 
Parish Councillors     Sue Oddy Vice Chair Acting Chair SO Angie Dale AD Colin  
                                  Mincher CM 
                                          
 
County Councillor:    Carl Les CL 
                                    
District Councillors:   Ian Threlfall IT 
                               
Public:  None 
             
Clerk:   Susan McNabb SM                    
  
Angie welcomed all present to the meeting:  
 
1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  
  Leslie Rowe LR 
 
2 Declarations of Interest 
   None 
 
3 Open Forum 
   None 
 
4 Minutes of Last Meeting 
   It was Resolved that the Minutes of 30 June 2022     
   were a true and accurate record proposed by AD and seconded by CM 
 
5.  Resignations received for Tony Powell and Lilly Mcnabb Electoral Services have  
    Been informed. 
    action vacancy notice, leaflets to be hand delivered.  A letter of thanks to Tony and  
    Lilly. 
    action Clerk. 
 
6. Election of Chair AD proposed SO seconded by CM – SO accepted the position of  
 
7. Election of Vice Chair SO proposed CM seconded by AD CM accepted the    
    Position. 
    Declarations to be completed at next meeting. 
   
8. Reports 



 

 

    Police report had been distributed to Councillor’s prior to the meeting 
 
 
8.1 County Council 
        Local Government re-organisation is just 9 months away and it was reported that on day 1 there    
       will be no change to services and everything will transfer seamlessly. A number of workstreams   
       are ongoing. 
      A Chief Executive had been appointed but the name had not been Officially made Public.  
      Covid figures are rising again and hospitals are nearing capacity.  
       The locality budgets are open again, Clerk advised to apply for £300 

              
 8.2  District Councillor Reports 
 
       Cllr Threlfall confirmed that grants are available through the Community Investment Fund and 
       encouraged the Parish Council to consider an application. Area partnership funding is also     
       available. It has been agreed to refurbish the swimming pool. Consultation has been launched for 
       the re-development of Catterick Garrison. Looking for funding through government ‘levelling up’  
       It has been confirmed that all taxi drivers will have to undertake dementia training. The  
       development of electric charging points is still ongoing. RDC now has a fleet of electric vehicles.  

 
9   Planning 
       
      22/00448/FULL Permission for permanent viewing screen, Catterick Race  
     Course – no observations by Councillors Action Clerk to inform Planning Officer 
 
        
   
     
OTHER ISSUES 
Parish Finances 
 
The Clerk had forwarded the Monthly balances prior to the meeting 

Councillors agreed the invoices for payment.(not to be paid until Sep meeting) 

 

Councillors agreed to a monthly paid phone for parish use facebook and Councillors 

communication 

New Lap top and Printer clerk to complete grant applications. 

 

 NOTIFICATIONS TO THE CLERK 

None 

 


